
From: Anita Caggiano

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 3:11 PM 

To: Bhardwaj, Priti S. 

Cc: info@preservewestport.com 

Subject: Saugatuck Swing Bridge 

 

We are writing to support the Saugatuck swing bridge as a historical landmark in our town of Westport, 

CT.  We also understand that there are structural issues with the bridge but we strongly urge you to 

rehabilitate the bridge rather than replace it with a structure capable of handling 18 wheel trucks.  We 

are not an overly large town and we already have 2 exits from I 95 where the 18 wheelers are driving 

thru our town.  If our bridge was turned into 4 lanes allowing these huge trucks to drive onto our 

residential streets, the charm of our Saugatuck community and the peace and quiet of our 

neighborhood would be destroyed.  Please don't allow this to happen.   

 

thank you 

John and Anita Caggiano 


